
From: Barb Nes <nesbarb@googlemail.com> 
Sent: Friday, April 21, 2023 9:35 AM
To: Ingrid Allen <iallen@highlandbeach.us>; Barbara Nestle <NESBARB@gmail.com>
Subject: Praise to resident
Dear Mrs Allen
This resident on the south side spent money and sweat to restore their dunes. Could we pls put 
this on agenda as good example? I also like to inform the board about our goal to fix the dune on 
the very south in collaboration with neighbors? By the way our expert Robert never got back to 
me. Sadly. 
Best wishes Barbara Nestle

Sent from my iPhone
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